
From: Leigh Svendsen 

Sent: Thursday, 12 January 2017 3:09 PM 
To: Chambers - Lee C 

Subject: AM2014/285 SCHCDS Award - Draft Report 

 
Dear Commissioner 
 
HSU has reviewed the draft report of the SCHCDS Award conference held on 16 December 2016. We 
make the following minor comments. 
 
Item 10 
 

We think that the report should identify the facilitative provision applying to agreement by 
the majority of employees and an individual employee. Both our notes and transcript [PN 
358] indicate that the parties agreed with your proposal that the facilitative provision refer 
to both majority and individual agreement. 
 

Item 11-12 
 
HSU agrees with the AFEI proposal 
 

Thank you for opportunity to comment on the draft report. 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards…/ Leigh Svendsen  
 
Senior National Industrial Officer | HSU National 

 

 


